
 

Shawnee Park Neighborhood   
TARC presented about the TARC fiscal cliff and the possibilities and process of the TARC 2025 network redesign 
at a meeting with residents and members of the Shawnee Park Neighborhood Association.   

 

 Location/Date 3713 West Market St. August 20 2024 

6:00pm 

 

Weather Indoors  

 

Team Participants TARC Marketing and Communications Coordinator Shawn Reilly 

 

Attendees 30  

 

Event Summary TARC was a featured speaker for the monthly meeting of residents and 
members of the Shawnee Park Neighborhood Association. We presented 
on the TARC fiscal cliff and TARC strategies to address the fiscal cliff with 
a primary emphasis on the TARC 2025 network redesign and how to 
engage in the process. TARC used handouts to guide a 20 minute 
presentation and then took questions for approximately 30 minutes. 
 
Q: Could raising fares help pay for a divers to help prevent missed trips 
on routes?  
Q: Why can't TARC advocate for itself to increase funding? 
Q: Why was TARC running a deficit for so long?  
Q: Can TARC hire people with misdemeanors or felonies to drive buses?   
 

Participant Description Participants were 30s to early 60s, about 30 percent white and 70 percent 
black  
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